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2020/10 

Minutes    

Extraordinary Town Council Meeting held on 23 March 2020 at 1911 at the Methodist Room 
 

Those Present: Mike Gates (Chairman), Janet Angles, Roger Arguile, Mel Catton, Pauline 
Catton, Lindsay Dew & Guy Warren 

 
 Greg Hewitt (Clerk) 

 
1) Apologies - Joe Ellison, Ray Hewitt & Peter Rainsford 
 
2) To receive Declarations of Interest and consider any requests for Dispensations – None 

 
3) To agree the funding for the design, printing and delivery of a leaflet, to be sent to all residents, advising 

how they might get help locally with essential supplies if unable to leave their homes during the current 
Coronavirus emergency.    
Resolved – The leaflet and funding was approved. 

 

4) To give the Clerk delegated authority to manage all the Town Council’s business, both planned and 
unforeseen, including financial matters, to keep the Council functioning during the Coronavirus 
Emergency. 
Resolved – To give to the Clerk the Authority as proposed 

 

5) To consider the suspension of all unnecessary council meetings during the Coronavirus 

emergency. 

Resolved – all meetings suspended until September if necessary. 

 

Meeting ends 1935 
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